
OVERBROOK COMMUNITY CHEST DRIVE 

OVERBROOK,KANSAS OCTOBER 10, 2024 

Dear Friends, 

It is COMMUNITY CHEST DRIVE time again. Each year it gives us the opportunity to help deserving organizations in one big 
drive rather than giving to each one separately. 

The United Way will not recognize our local Community Chest, therefore, those who designated their donation through the 
United Way of Greater Topeka in years past can no longer do so. After reviewing the process of becoming a member of 
United Way, the Overbrook Community Chest Committee made the decision to remain a Community Chest. 

We will be able to support the local agencies by patron help in giving directly to Overbrook Community Chest by staying a 

Community Chest and keeping our 501-c-3 status (tax exempt). Overbrook residents who designated pledges to their 
employer, will need to pay directly to Overbrook Community Chest to ensure that their donations are distributed to the 

listed organizations. 

ORGANIZATION 

1. Overbrook Betterment Fund
2. Court Appointed Special Advocate for abused/neglected children

3. Overbrook Girl Scouts
4. American Red Cross
5. Overbrook Public Library
6. Midland Hospice
7. North Osage 4-H Club
8. Overbrook American Legion

9. Kansas Children's Service League
10. Jones Park of Overbrook
11. Overbrook Fair Association

12. Overbrook Veterans Memorial
13. Overbrook Pride

14. Help House

15. Overbrook Historical Museum
16. Annual Overbrook Fireworks Display

DATE: ___________ _ 

2024 GOAL

$900.00 
$350.00 

$350.00 
$450.00 
$1600.00 
$500.00 
$350.00 
$350.00 
$350.00 

$800.00 
$SOD.DO 
$300.00 
$650.00 

$550.00 

$SOD.DO 
$200.00 

MY GIFT 

$ 
___ _ 

$ 
_____ _ 

$ 
_____ _ 

$ 
_____ _ 

$ _____ _
$ 
___ _ 

$ _____ _
$ _____ _
$ 
___ _ 

$ 
_____ _ 

$ 
___ _ 

$ 
_____ _ 

$ _____ _
$ 
_____ _ 

$ 
_____ _ 

$ 
_____ _ 

SIGNATURE: __________ _ 

Please indicate the amount you wish to give to each organization. Your contributions will be used to fill the needed quotas 

if designations are not made to individual organizations. Red Cross contributions continue to help make possible the 
swimming lessons and availability of the Blood Bank. 

Please make checks payable to the OVERBROOK COMMUNITY CHEST. Place contributions together with your designations 
in the enclosed envelope and mail. Contributions may be left at the First Security Bank or Kansas State Bank in Overbrook. 
Please submit contributions by December 31. Contributions received after that date will be accepted if it is not possible to 

return by December 31. As a reminder, your contribution is tax deductible. YOUR GENEROSITY THROUGH THE YEARS IS

GREATLY APPRECIATED! 

THE COMMUNITY CHEST COMMITTEE THANKS YOU FOR YOUR CONTRIBUTION 

Patti Cooper, Co-Chair Shirley Cole, Co-Chair Marian Massoth, Secretary Liz Cordts, Treasurer 

Peggy Tucker Penny Schulmeister Ruth Von Stein Ronda Grace 
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